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Nathaniel receiving his prize for 

his winning cake  

 

MODBURY COMMUNITY APPLE  DAY 

Saturday 15th October  

From trees to apples to juice to apple cake to 

fund raising - what a productive and fun morning 

in the garage space of the Bistro! The Parish is a 

member of  Orchard Link and so we were able to 

hire an apple crusher and apple press to turn 

apples harvested in the Modbury Millennium 

Meadow to community apple juice!  Jane Bullen, 

Lynn and Brian Weeks and Andy Rathbone 

manned the apple crusher and press, with 

satisfyingly delicious results.  

Lots of old plastic milk and water bottles had been saved; and these 

were cleaned and filled with apple juice from the press.  Everyone 

who visited the event was encouraged to taste the juice and take 

away a bottle with a donation to St Lukes.  

With enormous thanks to Annabelle who hosted the morning, all the 

people who picked and delivered apples to the Bistro; and all those 

who helped/ took away bottled juice 

and donated so generously.  We raised 

Ã85.66p for St Lukeõs Hospice and Ã45 

for the hire of the equipment next year.  

We have frozen a dozen bottles of 

community apple juice so that we can 

celebrate a Wassail in January, on 

Saturday 14th in the Millennium 

Meadow.  The word wassail  comes 

from the Anglo -Saxon toast Wæ s þu 

hæ l, meaning "be thou hale" ñi.e., òbe 

in good healthó. (wikipedia)  

Wassailing is traditionally a community 

event to bless (drink and sing) the 

health of the apple trees in the hope that they will be healthy and 

produce a good harvest the following autumn. Come along and share!  
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